
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/22/2017 1:15:06 PM
Subject: Re: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman
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From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 10:01 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman 
 
Danny, I am going through any unfinished tasks today. I came across the original email from Mr. Brown and compared 
it to the original list of applicants. I do not have an application from Ms. Hinman. I checked both her last names. I do 
not know Mr. Brown, but I wanted to let you know so that if Mr. Brown asks the Lieutenant Governor you would know 
why we didn’t interview her.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 3:08 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman
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From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 3:07 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman 
 
FYI. I’ll add this to her information.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Johnny Mack Brown [mailto:jmbfbb@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 3:05 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: hinman14@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman
Gov.
Thank you for taking my call today. I am forwarding to you Sarah Hinman’s e-mail to me. Sarah’s grandfather 
was a very close friend of mine. She comes from a very wonderful family. I have known Sarah since she was a 
young child . Any consideration you can give her would be greatly appreciated.
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Johnny Mack Brown
Sheriff Greenville County Retired
U S Marshal D/S.C. Retired

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sarah Hinman <hinman14@gmail.com>
 
Date: November 4, 2017 at 9:51:49 AM EDT
 
To: jmbfbb@charter.net
Cc: Sarah <hinman14@gmail.com>
 
Subject: Sarah (Meeks) Hinman

Mr. Mack Brown,
Thank you for offering a letter of recommendation for me. I have attached a bio of myself, and some of my skill sets. I have 
tailored them to the job responsibilities for the posting at the Lieutenant Governor’s Office. I have the address for the Lt. 
Governors office, if you would like to send it there. Or the address for the human resource office where the resumes are sent. I 
will provide you with both.
 
Lt. Governors Office:  Sate of South Carolina:
State House, 1st Floor  Division of Human Resources
P.O. Box 142  8301 Parklane Road, Suite A220
Columbia, SC 29202  Columbia, SC 29223
 
 
Thank you again.
 
Best regards,
 
 
Sarah (Meeks) Hinman
(808) 269-4279
hinman14@gmail.com
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